	


You are invited to a lunchtime seminar by four astrophysicists at all stages of their careers who will give exciting and informative talks about research in CAASTRO -- the ARC Centre of Excellence for All-Sky Astrophysics.
CAASTRO on YouTube

http://www.youtube.com/attribution_link?a=nwJYHEWEI6U&u=/watch%3Fv%3D5JBTfNV-XU8%26feature%3Dem-share_video_user

Date: Tuesday the 4th of August, 
Time: 1pm-2pm
Venue: ICRAR Seminar Room, Ground Floor, 7 Fairway, UWA  The seminar will be followed by refreshments and a chance to chat to CAASTRO researchers about your career, interests and project plans!
Research at CAASTRO is pursued under three interlinked scientific themes
· The Dark Universe

· The Evolving Universe; and

· The Dynamic Universe.  

Each speaker will talk for 10 minutes, giving highlights of the science within their theme done within CAASTRO, and also commenting on other awesome things about CAASTRO as a place to undertake your Honours/Masters/PhD.

Program:

1. Introduction -- Steven Murray (PhD Student, UWA)

2. The Dark Universe -- Danail Obreschkow (Research Associate Professor, UWA)

3. The Evolving Universe -- Anna Kapinska (Postdoctoral Research Associate UWA)

4. The Dynamic Universe -- Steven Tremblay (Postdoctoral Fellow, Curtin)

5. Outreach and Communication -- Wiebke Ebeling (CAASTRO Outreach & Education Coordinator, Curtin)
In the following video Morag Scrimgeour talks about her UWA PhD research project completed within CAASTRO at ICRAR.  As part of the WiggleZ survey analysis, Morag showed that on distance scales larger than 350 million light years, matter is distributed extremely evenly, with little sign of fractal-like patterns.  (Morag won the 2015 Charlene Heisler Prize from the Astronomical Society of Australia in recognition of her outstanding PhD thesis “Cosmology with Large-scale Structure and Galaxy Flows”).
Video on YouTube:

	http://www.youtube.com/attribution_link?a=01bnA-13vLE&u=/watch%3Fv%3DtVk4XRKbvqo%26feature%3Dem-share_video_user


http://www.youtube.com/attribution_link?a=01bnA-13vLE&u=/watch%3Fv%3DtVk4XRKbvqo%26feature%3Dem-share_video_user

The following image is a slice from a large simulation called 'GiggleZ' which complements the WiggleZ survey. It shows a snapshot of the large-scale matter distribution as studied in Morag Scrimgeour's research. Image Credit: Greg PooleCentre for Astrophysics and SupercomputingSwinburne University.

	


